CAMPERDOWN COLLEGE



SENIOR CAMPUS 1 Wilson Street Tel 03 5593 1617 Fax 03 5593 2318

JUNIOR CAMPUS **30 Brooke Street** Tel 03 5593 1438 Fax 03 5593 1467

P O Box 83 CAMPERDOWN 3260

Email: camperdown.co@education.vic.gov.au

Principal: Cherie Kilpatrick

Dear Parents/Guardians.

A strong partnership between school and home is known to be a very important factor contributing to students' learning and wellbeing. To support this partnership and provide further opportunities for parents to be involved in their children's education, Camperdown College has invited parents to access to an on-line parent portal called Compass. You will be able to access Compass via computer, tablet or mobile phone (iphone or android) by downloading the Compass School Manager app from the Apple or Android app store or using the web address https://camperdowncoll-vic.compass.education

Through the parent portal you can:

View up-to-date class and school attendance information.

Approve or enter upcoming or past absences for your son/daughter.

Update your registered email and mobile number (used for SMS alerts) details.

Access the school calendar and see information about camps and excursions.

View your child's reports.

Access:

Learning cycles your child is currently working on.

View progress reports every six weeks covering persistence, behaviour, preparation and organisation and achievement.

Make Parent/Student/Teacher conference bookings.

Attached to this letter you will find an Online Service Assessment which provides detailed information about Compass and the service provider, JDLF International Pty Ltd. Please read this information and contact myself or the campus Assistant Principal if you have any questions or concerns. Please let us know if you do not have access to the Internet and will find it difficult to access Compass.

As you have not already signed up with us to provide you with parent/guardian log on details for Compass you will need to sign and return the accompanying consent form as soon as possible. You will then be provided with a username and temporary password and you can begin to use the parent portal. We hope you will find it a useful tool to support the school-home partnership. In this early implementation stage we will be particularly interested in your feedback about Compass and the information it contains. For example, if you notice any discrepancies relating to your child's attendance information, please contact the office manager to ensure that records can be updated.

Yours sincerely,

Cherie Kilpatrick

Cheri Kil ne

PRINCIPAL